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To Whom It May Concern: k 7

This year marks our 20™ Anniversary and the Kleinburg Nobleton Scccer Club continues to experience comtinued
growth and soccer development in our communities. Our foundation began with the vision to nurture this
wonderful sport and develop the voung people in our community. The Club encountered a number of challenges
and the difficulties before establishing itself as a full member of the York Region Soccer Association and as a
community service organization with the City of Vaughan. The Club originaily consisted of a total of five rep
teams with only one main field at their disposal. Today the KNSC consists of approximately 1500 players in both
the Rep and House league programs. The Club has increased and is continuing to increase steadily as is evident
of all the new home developments which are planned within cur boundaries. In order to meet this growth the
Club requires more fields in order to provide soccer programs for all its members.

Today we have approximately 12 fields, including a turf field at Sonoma Heights. With increasing registrations,
the KNSC requires more fields. We are continuously working with the City of Vaughan in trving to get more
fields. Soccer has become a 12 month sport and indoor facilities are becoming less available as we go on and
especially in order to meet the Ontario Soccer Associations Long Term Player Development requirements. Upon
review of the proposed Recreational Complex which includes indoor and outdoor fields, it should also incinde the
potential for a turf field with a winter bubble, the KNSC is in full support of the proposal and we believe that it is
adequate and appropriate to meet our needs. We will continue to work closely with the owner to provide
information regarding field requirements and specifications. The location of the proposed Recreational Complex
would serve existing Kleinburg and future urban area development well.

In closing, the requirement of additional soccer fields is evident with the KNSC and the proposed Recreational

Complex of this type and size would be extremely beneficial to us. We full support this application and are
looking forward for this concept to become reality!

Regards

Dr. Michael Cianfrone
KNSC President



Subject: FW: Scan 2
Attachments: Scan 2 - Vince.pdf

From: vince vigliatore [mailto:vvigliatore@hotmail.com]

Sent: Monday, October 07, 2013 12:09 PM

To: MacKenzie, John; Uyeyama, Grant; Fera, Eugene; Abrams, Jeffrey; Bevilacqua, Maurizio; Rosati, Gino; Di Biase, Michael;
Schulte, Deb; Iafrate, Marilyn; Carella, Tony; DeFrancesca, Rosanna; Racco, Sandra; Shefman, Alan; knsc@sympatico.ca;
communications@knsc.ca; secretary@knsc.ca; president@knsc.ca; vicepresident@knsc.ca; rep@knsc.ca;
monterra@globalserve.net; pmaltd@sympatico.ca; registrar@knsc.ca; rhumphries@humphriesplanning.com

Subject: FW: Scan 2

To whom it may concern,

Please find attached a letter of support for the proposed Kipling Recrational Complex located on Part Lots 27 and 28
Concession 7 in the City of Vaughan by 1539253 Ontario Ltd.

Please review our letter and if you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact the KNSC.
Thank you,

Vince Vigliatore
KNSC



